
Social
Distancing
Required

At least 6 feet

BIRD BLIND, EDUCATION CENTER AND PORTA-POTTY CLOSED

Public natural spaces like the wildlife refuge help people maintain good mental health
during difficult times. But these areas must close or restrict activity if users cannot demonstrate

proper social distancing and isolation practices during the COVID-19 pandemic threat.

Please help us keep the refuge open for
everyone to enjoy by following these guidelines:

Don't socialize with others at the refuge

Keep 6 feet between yourself and others at all times

Do not leave anything behind at the refuge

Do not touch the surfaces of benches, signs or other objects


